
 

 

Planning Application for works at 47 Burrard Road, NW6 1DA. 
 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
On behalf of our clients, Russell and Zoe Warren, we would like 
to submit our proposal for an alteration of the roof of the 
house. 
 
The works consist of replacing the existing roof with a new roof 
terrace. 
 
In support of our request please find enclosed the following: 
 
- Site Plan and Block Plan - Dwg No. 000A /001A 

 
- Existing and Proposed Drawings No.  

011B /012B /013B /018B /019B /024B /025B /026B 
411B /412B /413B /418B /419B /424B /425B /426B 

 
- Design and Access statement  
- Request form 
 
 
If you require any further information or should like to request 
a site visit please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Harpreet Marway  
 
cc. Client – Russell and Zoe Warren  

Camden  Planning 
Department 
London Borough of 
Camden 
Town Hall  
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND 
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